The	attached	document	was	submitted	to	the
Washoe County Board of Commissioners during						
the meeting held on October 10, 2017.						
by Manager's Office						
for Agenda Item No. 4						
and included here pursuant to NRS 241.020(8).						

.

Letter of Support from Washoe County Commissioners

Dear Sheriff Lombardo, Fire Chief Cassell, first responders, Clark County and City of Las Vegas staff:

On behalf of Washoe County Commissioners and staff, we would like to offer our deepest sympathies for the tragic and senseless events that took place during the October 1 shooting incident. We would first like to applaud you for such swift and precise coordination and collaboration during this crisis. You have conducted yourselves with such effectiveness and compassion during such a challenging time, and it has not gone unnoticed.

We firmly believe you will emerge from this horrific event a stronger Las Vegas, a stronger Clark County — and all of us, a stronger Nevada. We also want you to know we are with you, ready to support you in whatever capacity needed and in whatever way we can.

We commend you. We grieve with you. We unite with you.

To a stronger tomorrow,

Washoe County Commission Chair, Bob Lucey

Washoe County Commission Vice-Chair, Marsha Berkbigler

Washoe County Commissioner, Kitty Jung

Washoe County Commissioner, Vaughn Hartung

Washoe County Commissioner, Jeanne Herman

